
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2020          
 
To all clergy and staff of the Archdiocese of Toronto, 
 

Update regarding capacity restrictions for weddings and funerals 
 
The provincial government has amended its restrictions relating to capacity for weddings and 
funerals. Places of worship are now permitted to have 30% capacity for these gatherings as of 
this time. 
 
A reminder that physical distancing must still be maintained, as with all of our church 
celebrations. 
 
Thank you for all that you continue to do.  
 
 
Sincerely Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
 
Thomas Cardinal Collins 
Archbishop of Toronto 


